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Tuesday, 29 October 2024 

 

Late yesterday afternoon we identified a vibration issue on No.5 mill. 

• Our maintenance team worked through the night and identified a cracked high-

speed shaft. 

• We have developed a repair plan and commenced work this morning. 

• We expect to resume crushing tomorrow (Wednesday). 

• Our logistics team will be in contact to discuss loading requirements. 

Best regards 

 

JAMES WALLACE 

Group Manager Operations (Sugar)  
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